

The Chantry School



EXCELLENCE IN ALL | EXCELLENCE FOR ALL

Martley, Worcester, WR6 6QA

t: 01886 887100

e: office@Chantryschool.com

w: www.Chantryschool.com

Headteacher: Andrew Dickenson BSc PhD Company No: 07657852

17th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of the 2022/23 curriculum for Year 8, the English department has planned a visit to Malvern Theatre for pupils to see a production of John Steinbeck's "Of Mice and Men".

The visit will take place on the afternoon of Thursday 27th April 2023. Following an earlier lunch, pupils will leave school at approximately 12.15pm, returning at approximately 6pm. Pupils will wear their school uniform and should note that they will be representing The Chantry School while on the visit. Sufficient tickets have been reserved to allow for **120** pupils in the year group to attend and it is strongly recommended that they do so in order to support and extend their study of the novel in cycle 2.

Please note that this performance coincides with the Year 8 trip to Llanrug, so pupils already committed to the Llanrug trip will **not** be able to attend.

The cost of the visit, including travel by coach to and from the theatre, is £15 per pupil. Our preferred method of payment is via schoolgateway.

Please complete this online consent form by Tuesday 28th February 2023.

Yours sincerely

Ms A Bates Head of English